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  Chemistry Experiments for Children Virginia L.
Mullin,1968-01-01 Gives directions for many simple
chemistry experiments, including descriptions of
necessary equipment, principles, techniques, and
safety precautions.
  Illustrated Guide to Home Chemistry Experiments
Robert Bruce Thompson,2012-02-17 For students, DIY
hobbyists, and science buffs, who can no longer
get real chemistry sets, this one-of-a-kind guide
explains how to set up and use a home chemistry
lab, with step-by-step instructions for conducting
experiments in basic chemistry -- not just to make
pretty colors and stinky smells, but to learn how
to do real lab work: Purify alcohol by
distillation Produce hydrogen and oxygen gas by
electrolysis Smelt metallic copper from copper ore
you make yourself Analyze the makeup of seawater,
bone, and other common substances Synthesize oil
of wintergreen from aspirin and rayon fiber from
paper Perform forensics tests for fingerprints,
blood, drugs, and poisons and much more From the
1930s through the 1970s, chemistry sets were among
the most popular Christmas gifts, selling in the
millions. But two decades ago, real chemistry sets
began to disappear as manufacturers and retailers
became concerned about liability. ,em>The
Illustrated Guide to Home Chemistry Experiments
steps up to the plate with lessons on how to equip
your home chemistry lab, master laboratory skills,
and work safely in your lab. The bulk of this book
consists of 17 hands-on chapters that include
multiple laboratory sessions on the following
topics: Separating Mixtures Solubility and
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Solutions Colligative Properties of Solutions
Introduction to Chemical Reactions & Stoichiometry
Reduction-Oxidation (Redox) Reactions Acid-Base
Chemistry Chemical Kinetics Chemical Equilibrium
and Le Chatelier's Principle Gas Chemistry
Thermochemistry and Calorimetry Electrochemistry
Photochemistry Colloids and Suspensions
Qualitative Analysis Quantitative Analysis
Synthesis of Useful Compounds Forensic Chemistry
With plenty of full-color illustrations and
photos, Illustrated Guide to Home Chemistry
Experiments offers introductory level sessions
suitable for a middle school or first-year high
school chemistry laboratory course, and more
advanced sessions suitable for students who intend
to take the College Board Advanced Placement (AP)
Chemistry exam. A student who completes all of the
laboratories in this book will have done the
equivalent of two full years of high school
chemistry lab work or a first-year college general
chemistry laboratory course. This hands-on
introduction to real chemistry -- using real
equipment, real chemicals, and real quantitative
experiments -- is ideal for the many thousands of
young people and adults who want to experience the
magic of chemistry.
  Explosively Creative Chemistry Experiments |
Science Experiments for Kids Junior Scholars
Edition | Children's Science Experiment Books Baby
Professor,2019-04-15 Does your child have the
makings of a scientist - always curious and
excited to unravel mysteries? Then this ebook
makes the perfect buy! Composed of four ebooks
merged into one huge file, this resource contains
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impressive chemistry experiments that will
encourage your child’s interest in scientific
investigation. Grab a copy today.
  Kitchen Science Lab for Kids Liz Lee
Heinecke,2014-08 DIVAt-home science provides an
environment for freedom, creativity and invention
that is not always possible in a school setting.
In your own kitchen, it’s simple, inexpensive, and
fun to whip up a number of amazing science
experiments using everyday ingredients./divDIV
/divDIVScience can be as easy as baking. Hands-On
Family: Kitchen Science Lab for Kids offers 52 fun
science activities for families to do together.
The experiments can be used as individual
projects, for parties, or as educational
activities groups./divDIV /divKitchen Science Lab
for Kids will tempt families to cook up some
physics, chemistry and biology in their own
kitchens and back yards. Many of the experiments
are safe enough for toddlers and exciting enough
for older kids, so families can discover the joy
of science together.
  Awesome Chemistry Experiments for Kids Adrian
Dingle,2021-06-15 Chemistry comes alive with
hands-on science experiments for kids ages 5 to 10
The world of chemistry is packed with awesome ways
for kids to learn and play! Filled with colorful
and gooey fun, these science experiments for kids
are sure to get them interested in discovering how
different substances react together. Whether it's
creating fizzy bath bombs or making batteries out
of coins, each of these science experiments for
kids provides a simple hypothesis and the guidance
they need to test it out for themselves. Go beyond
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other science books for kids with: 40 fun
chemistry experiments—Introduce kids to real
chemistry with experiments that they can do at
home using easy-to-find materials—and an adult
assistant. Kid-friendly explanations—Ensure young
scientists are getting the most out of the
experiments with simple breakdowns of exactly what
happened, why, and how it connects to STEAM. A
handy mess-o-meter and more—Pick the perfect
experiment with helpful labels that detail the
difficulty, time needed, and the amount of
cleanup. Foster a lifelong love of scientific
exploration with these amazing science experiments
for kids.
  Creative Chemistry Experiments - Chemistry Book
for Beginners | Children's Science Experiment
Books Baby Professor,2017-12-01 Experiments
provide first-hand knowledge through the act of
doing and observing. Since this is for beginner
chemistry, there won't be any need to handle
dangerous substances. Rather, the purpose of this
book is to use everyday materials to induce a
learning of chemicals, bonds and reactions. Are
you ready to get into chemistry? Then buy a copy
today!
  Amazing KITCHEN CHEMISTRY Projects Cynthia Light
Brown,2008-05-01 In Amazing Kitchen Chemistry
Projects You Can Build Yourself, kids ages 9 and
up will experiment with kitchen materials to
discover chemistry. Readers will learn about
atoms, molecules, solids, liquids, gases,
polymers, the periodic table, the important
history of science, and much more. Along the way,
they'll make goop, cause chemical reactions, and
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create delicious treats, and all of it will
illustrate important chemistry concepts. Amazing
Kitchen Chemistry Projects is a fun and exciting
way for young readers to learn all about chemistry
and become scientists right in the kitchen.
  Real Chemistry Experiments Edward P.
Zovinka,2019-12-10 Full STEAM ahead!—21st-century
chemistry for kids Chemistry for kids can be so
much fun! Real Chemistry Experiments has 40
exciting and engaging experiments with a real-life
STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art,
Math) connection for kids. Become a better
problem-solver, inventor, and innovator with these
fascinating chemistry experiments. Each one has a
clear purpose or question that's being asked,
step-by-step instructions, a list of materials
you'll need, questions to help you record your
observations, and more. By the time you're
through, you'll have chemistry for kids down to a
science! This book of chemistry for kids includes:
Easy-to-find materials—From tap water and paper
towels, to popsicle sticks and dish soap, the
materials needed for these experiments are quick
and easy to find. Real-life science—Learn the real
chemistry behind how and why each experiment
works, like why water and oil don't mix in Oily
Oceans, how geodes form in Eggshell Geodes, and
more. Chemistry basics—Get tons of info about
chemistry and what it is, from the scientific
method and the Periodic Table, to atoms and the
five main areas of study. Imagine all the things
you can learn, create, and discover in this
colorful book about chemistry for kids—the sky's
the limit!
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  The Kitchen Pantry Scientist: Chemistry for Kids
Liz Lee Heinecke,2020-05-05 Replicate a chemical
reaction similar to one Marie Curie used to purify
radioactive elements! Distill perfume using a
method created in ancient Mesopotamia by a woman
named Tapputi! Aspiring chemists will discover
these and more amazing role models and memorable
experiments in Chemistry for Kids. This engaging
guide offers a series of snapshots of 25
scientists famous for their work with chemistry,
from ancient history through today. Each lab tells
the story of a scientist along with some
background about the importance of their work, and
a description of where it is still being used or
reflected in today’s world. A step-by-step
illustrated experiment paired with each story
offers kids a hands-on opportunity for exploring
concepts the scientists pursued, or are working on
today. Experiments range from very simple projects
using materials you probably already have on hand,
to more complicated ones that may require a few
inexpensive items you can purchase online. Just a
few of the incredible people and scientific
concepts you'll explore: Galan b. 129 AD Make soap
from soap base, oil and citrus peels. Modern
application: medical disinfectants Joseph Priestly
b. 1733 Carbonate a beverage using CO2 from yeast
or baking soda and vinegar mixture. Modern
application: soda fountains Alessandra Volta b.
1745 Make a battery using a series of lemons and
use it to light a LED. Modern application: car
battery Tu Youyou b. 1930 Extract compounds from
plants. Modern application: pharmaceuticals and
cosmetics People have been tinkering with
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chemistry for thousands of years. Whether out of
curiosity or by necessity, Homo sapiens have long
loved to play with fire: mixing and boiling
concoctions to see what interesting, beautiful,
and useful amalgamations they could create. Early
humans ground pigments to create durable paint for
cave walls, and over the next 70 thousand years or
so as civilizations took hold around the globe,
people learned to make better medicines and
discovered how to extract, mix, and smelt metals
for cooking vessels, weapons, and jewelry. Early
chemists distilled perfume, made soap, and
perfected natural inks and dyes. Modern chemistry
was born around 250 years ago, when measurement,
mathematics, and the scientific method were
officially applied to experimentation. In 1896,
after the first draft of the periodic table was
published, scientists rushed to fill in the
blanks. The elemental discoveries that followed
gave scientists the tools to visualize the
building blocks of matter for the first time in
history, and they proceeded to deconstruct the
atom. Since then, discovery has accelerated at an
unprecedented rate. At times, modern chemistry and
its creations have caused heartbreaking,
unthinkable harm, but more often than not, it
makes our lives better. With this fascinating,
hands-on exploration of the history of chemistry,
inspire the next generation of great scientists.
  Big Chemistry Experiments for Little Kids Megan
Olivia Hall,2021-03-30 Learn science through play
with interactive chemistry experiments for kids
ages 3 to 5 Little kids love to ask questions
about the world around them, and the best way for
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them to find answers is with their own two hands!
This exciting book about science for kids features
20 quick and easy chemistry projects that your
little learner will want to try again and again.
Science for kids—Kids can create slippery slime,
draw a picture with invisible ink, and make a rain
cloud in a cup, all with easy-to-find household
materials. Simple steps—These experiments are easy
enough for young children to do with just a little
help, and most only take about 20 minutes. Explore
chemistry—Each experiment illustrates a chemical
reaction—from bubbling seashells to an exploding
volcano—and enhances learning with questions and
explanations about each project. Encourage kids to
explore why things work with a fun and simple book
of science for kids.
  Janice VanCleave's Chemistry for Every Kid
Janice VanCleave,1991-01-16 Why do newspapers turn
yellow? How does bleach make colors disappear? Why
can't you mix oil and water? Find out the answers
to these and other mysteries of chemistry inthis
fascinating collection of ideas, projects, and
activities thatteach the basics of chemistry
theory and practice. Turn steel wool into a
glutinous green blob. Separate an egg fromits
shell without breaking the shell. Make copper
pennies turngreen. Have fun while you learn simple
chemistry from a solution ofcolored water, and the
behavior of gases with the help of a sodabottle.
Through these and other activities, you'll explore
thestructure of matter, the workings of acids,
gases, and solutions .. . and much more. You'll
find most of the materials you need around the
house orclassroom. Every activity has been
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pretested and can be performedsafely and cheaply
in the classroom, at a science fair, or athome.
Also available in this series from Janice
VanCleave: * ASTRONOMY FOR EVERY KID * BIOLOGY FOR
EVERY KID * DINOSAURS FOR EVERY KID * EARTH
SCIENCE FOR EVERY KID * GEOGRAPHY FOR EVERY KID *
GEOMETRY FOR EVERY KID * THE HUMAN BODY FOR EVERY
KID * MATH FOR EVERY KID * PHYSICS FOR EVERY KID.
  Step-by-Step Science Experiments in Chemistry
Janice VanCleave,2012-07-15 Detailed instructions
lead the user into brief experiments in chemistry.
  Bartholomew and the Oobleck Dr. Seuss,2013-11-05
Join Bartholomew Cubbins in Dr. Seuss’s Caldecott
Honor–winning picture book about a king’s magical
mishap! Bored with rain, sunshine, fog, and snow,
King Derwin of Didd summons his royal magicians to
create something new and exciting to fall from the
sky. What he gets is a storm of sticky green goo
called Oobleck—which soon wreaks havock all over
his kingdom! But with the assistance of the wise
page boy Bartholomew, the king (along with young
readers) learns that the simplest words can
sometimes solve the stickiest problems.
  Creative Chemistry Experiments - Chemistry Book
for Beginners | Children's Science Experiment
Books Baby Professor,2017-12 Experiments provide
first-hand knowledge through the act of doing and
observing. Since this is for beginner chemistry,
there won't be any need to handle dangerous
substances. Rather, the purpose of this book is to
use everyday materials to induce a learning of
chemicals, bonds and reactions. Are you ready to
get into chemistry? Then buy a copy to
  Science Experiments and Amusements for Children
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Charles Vivian,2012-05-24 Seventy-three easy
experiments — requiring only materials found at
home or easily available, such as candles, coins,
steel wool, etc. — illustrate basic phenomena like
vacuum, simple chemical reactions, and more. All
safe. Modern, well-planned.
  Science for Kids Robert W. Wood,1991 A
collection of thirty-nine simple chemistry
experiments, including How to Remove Iodine from
Water and Soap That Eats an Egg.
  30-Minute Chemistry Projects Anna Leigh,2019
These exciting science projects have readers
making their own plastic, snow, and even a lava
lamp. Clear, step-by-step instructions and photos
guide readers through the projects, and Science
Takeaway sidebars explain the chemistry behind
these cool creations.--
  Chemical Reactions! Susan Berk Koch,2021-10-15
With 25 science projects for kids--Cover.
  The Golden Book of Chemistry Experiments Robert
Brent,2015-10-10 BANNED: The Golden Book of
Chemistry Experiments was a children's chemistry
book written in the 1960s by Robert Brent and
illustrated by Harry Lazarus, showing how to set
up your own home laboratory and conduct over 200
experiments. The book is controversial, as many of
the experiments contained in the book are now
considered too dangerous for the general public.
There are apparently only 126 copies of this book
in libraries worldwide. Despite this, its known as
one of the best DIY chemistry books every
published. The book was a source of inspiration to
David Hahn, nicknamed the Radioactive Boy Scout by
the media, who tried to collect a sample of every
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chemical element and also built a model nuclear
reactor (nuclear reactions however are not covered
in this book), which led to the involvement of the
authorities. On the other hand, it has also been
the inspiration for many children who went on to
get advanced degrees and productive chemical
careers in industry or academia.
  Awesome Science Experiments for Kids Crystal
Ward Chatterton,2018-02-13 Getting kids excited
about science can be difficult. Science
Experiments for Kids provides young scientists
ages 5-10 with hands-on experiments that teach
them how to apply the scientific method. From the
home laboratory of former chemistry teacher and
blogger behind the Science Kiddo, Crystal
Chatterton combines fun experiments with the hows
and whys behind them in Science Experiments for
Kids--
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comes to accessing Kid
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Institute of Technology,
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books and historical
documents. In
conclusion, Kid Science
Chemistry Experiments
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download have
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acquiring knowledge,
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of knowledge?
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offer web-based readers
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